
Training for schools and academies 2015/16 
 
The Diocese of Norwich is pleased to provide you with the new training, activities and 
courses booklet for the 2015-16 academic year.  A copy of the booklet can be 
downloaded from the website and hard copies can be requested from the Diocese. 
 
http://www.dioceseofnorwich.org/schools/training/ 
 
Since the production of the booklet, there has been an additional date arranged for 
Godly Play Teachers’ Twilight (page 23).  The additional session is: 

Monday 5th October  
3.45-5.30pm  
at Howard Infant and Nursery School, Parkway, Kings Lynn, PE30 4QJ. 

 
If you wish to book a place on any of the courses, please do not hesitate to contact 
gemma.bradley@dioceseofnorwich.org 
 
If you wish to book a place on either of the Godly Play sessions, please visit 
http://www.dioceseofnorwich.org/event?id=7820 or for further information contact 
anna.walker@dioceseofnorwich.org 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the training sessions. 
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